
Kia ora Parents and Caregivers, 
We are very grateful for the generous support we have received from our school community throughout the year. A fond farewell and many 
thanks to staff, students and families who leave us today. 
We wish everyone the happiest Christmas with family and friends and a relaxing, sunny holiday break..
Meri Kirihimete to you all. Kay Tester

Principal

Ss Peter and Paul School
Tuesday, 17 December 2024

SPECIAL CHARACTER

St Vincent de Paul Advent Food Drive

A huge thank you to all our families who so generously contributed to the St Vincent de 
Paul Advent Food Drive. 

We really were overwhelmed by the response. This photo shows how the donations 
took up a large portion of our staff room.

Sts Peter and Paul School
2024 Scholarships and Special Awards

Well done, Lucas Yuseif, for 
showing academic promise, 
earning yourself an Edward 

O’Brien Scholarship.  

Well done Jewel Laiju, for 
showing academic promise, 
earning yourself an Edward 

O’Brien Scholarship.

Max Chevallier-Boutell, 
you have shown tolerance, 
patience and determination 
this year. Good work earning 

a Nicola Shanahan Manawanui 
Scholarship.

 Valantina Rasho, you have 
shown tolerance, patience and 
determination this year. Good 

work earning a Nicola Shanahan 
Manawanui Scholarship.

Our Year 8 Helen Boyle Cup is 
awarded to Malaya Hemady 
for her outstanding service 

and contribution to the Special 
Character of our School.

Our Year 6 Michael Young Cup 
is awarded to Aezekiel Zapanta 
for his outstanding service and 

contribution to the Special 
Character of our School.

Our Year 8 Helen Boyle Cup 
is awarded to Leena Leem for 
her outstanding service and 
contribution to the Special 

Character of our School.

Our Year 6 Michael Young 
Cup is awarded to Prince Del 
Socorro for his outstanding 

service and contribution to the 
Special Character of our School.


